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Today, IHS is initiating a tribal consultation on the IHS health care facilities construction 
process.  Here is the letter [PDF - 89KB] mailed to Tribal leaders and its enclosure. [PDF - 
45KB]  Your comments and input are requested in writing by August 31, 2012 and should be 
submitted by e-mail at consultation@ihs.gov or by postal mail to the Director, Indian Health 
Service, 801 Thompson Avenue, Suite 440, Rockville, Maryland, 20852. 
  
We will also hold a workshop session on this topic at the upcoming Tribal Consultation Summit 
on August 7-8, 2012, in Denver, Colorado.  We are working to confirm the hotel for the Summit 
and should have information by next week, but it is definitely in Denver for those of you who are 
making travel arrangements.  As soon as it is confirmed, we will post the hotel information on 
the IHS Director's Blog and on our web site at www.ihs.gov under "Tribal Consultation 
Summit".   
  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS California Area Office 
(916) 930-3927 Ext. 306 
(916) 837-2449 Cell 
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